of Canada du Canada

ﬂ National Gallery Musée des beaux-arts

January 8, 2021

Mr. Frangois Lareau
55-580 Cahill Drive West
Ottawa, Ontario

K1V 9A4

Re: Our file A2020-007
Dear Mr. Lareau;

We acknowledge receipt of your request under the Access to Information Act, which we received
on January 7, 2021, for the following information:

Complete file on the artist Jean-Paul Pépin at the National Gallery of Canada
Library Document Centre including his record of his work.

We are undertaking the necessary search of our records and will inform you of the status of your
request within 30 days of its receipl. However, please note that due to the COVID-19 pandemic
and the nature of your request, there may be some delays in processing your request.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at
mskulska@aallery.ca or at (613) 617-9133.

Sincerely,
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SV\ENED BY

Margaret Skulska
Acting, Access to Information and Privacy Coordinator
Chief, Strategic Planning and Risk Management
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